
Archway improvements 

We are transforming Archway to create a new public space and introduce a 
new two-way traffic system.

Archway gyratory
Carriageway and footway works are continuing� from 27 May, the footway 
along St John’s Way and Sandridge Street at the gyratory will be temporarily 
closed until late July. Bus stop R for services to Holloway will also be 
temporarily relocated to Holloway Road. The section of footway from 
Highgate Hill to Archway Road will re-open from 27 May. 

Archway Road
The western footway will remain closed between the gyratory and Lidyard 
Road until early July. Bus stop G is temporarily suspended during these 
works. The nearest alternative stops for services towards East Finchley or 
Muswell Hill are stop D on Highgate Hill or stop X on Archway Road.

After these works have been completed, construction of the new central 
reservation will start on Archway Road.

Pedestrian diversion routes and alternative crossing points will be clearly 
signed.

Vehicle access will be maintained in all directions, though temporary lane 
closures may apply. Visit tfl.gov.uk/trafficnews or follow @TfLTrafficNews 
on Twitter for the latest road travel information.

Live bus service updates are available from tfl.gov.uk/bus/status or 
@TfLBusAlerts on Twitter. 

We apologise for the inconvenience.
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